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TENTATIVE CONCLUSIONS 
The committee is continuing to work on a report of their findings and putting together a 

recommendation. No tentative conclusions were decided. 

 

NEXT STEPS 
 NSAC members will continue drafting their report 

 Paul will present an NSAC update to the Policy Working Group on May 30th 
 

Future meetings and calls 

o Skype Call: June 14th at 10 – 11:30am central time 
 


